
 

 

 
 
19th April 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 1 Free Clubs- Summer 2 
 
We are delighted to be able to offer two free of charge clubs for Year 1 children, starting in 
Summer 2 (after half term). The details are as follows: 
 

 Breakfast Club with Miss Trundle- Tuesdays from 8:25am-8:45am. We will provide 
your child with breakfast and carry out activities to help them start the school day, such 
as sharing a story. 

 Board Games Club with Ms Harman- Tuesdays from 3:40pm- 4:00pm. 
 
 
These clubs will start on Tuesday 5th June. Please complete the reply slip below if you would 
like your child to take part in either or both of these clubs. Places will be limited on both clubs 
and will therefore be allocated on a first-come-first-served basis. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Deborah Howard 
Headteacher 

  

 
Year 1 Free Clubs- Summer 2 

 
Child’s Name:_____________________________________  Class:_____________ 
 
 
I would like my child to take part in Year 1 Breakfast Club with Miss Trundle  [  ] 
 
I would like my child to take part in Year 1 Board Games Club with Ms Harman  [  ] 
 
 
Signed:_____________________________________ (Parent/Carer)  Date:________________ 


